
St Bartholomew’s C of E Primary School 

Willowcroft, Quorn, Loughborough, LE12 8HQ. 
Telephone: (01509) 412250.   

Email: office@st-bartholomews.leics.sch.uk 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

RE: Trip to Buddon Brook Winter Walk 

As part of the science curriculum, we learn about how environments change over different 

seasons. We will be going on a local walk to study plants and animals in the locality.  

The trip dates are as follows: 

Mrs Rowntree’s class    Tuesday 23rd January 

Mrs French / Mrs Campbell’s class Wednesday 24th January 

Mr Applewhite’s class   Thursday 25th January 

Mr Evans-Bolger’s class  Tuesday 30th January 

Miss Taylor / Mrs Moxon’s class Wednesday 31st January 

 

All the trips will take place during the morning, leaving school at 9.00am and we will be back 

in school at about 10.30am.   

The children will need to be appropriately dressed for a winter walk. Please arrive at school 

wearing warm trousers and their school jumper and school shoes. Please bring suitable 

footwear to walk in such as wellies and a warm waterproof coat. They will also need to bring 

school trousers or skirts to change into after the walk. A plastic bag to put muddy clothes 

and footwear in at the end of the walk would be helpful. 

The walk will last approximately 90 minutes. If any parent can help on the trip, please let your 
child’s teacher know as soon as possible via the email listed below.  

We have received guidance that for all trip helpers undertaking the role of a paid member of 
staff, we need to have proof of their Right to Work in the UK on file.  We will contact all 
volunteers with regards to this prior to the date of the trip. 

krowntree@st-bartholomews.leics.sch.uk  
rfrench@st-bartholomews.leics.sch.uk 
scampbell@st-bartholomews.leics.sch.uk 
mapplewhite@st-bartholomews.leics.sch.uk  
devans-bolger@st-bartholomews.leics.sch.uk  
htaylor@st-bartholomews.leics.sch.uk  
amoxon@st-bartholomews.leics.sch.uk  
 
Many thanks 

The Year 3 and 4 Teaching team 
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